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From: Danny Robbins <otterpop2724@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 3:25 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: Tenant HB 2004

I am a lifelong resident of Portland and I have seen the fear that has engulfed my fellow tenants and residents 
regarding their lack of clear protections under Oregon law. HB 2004 is a step in the right direction. A step 
toward protecting our state as we know it. 
 
Daniel Robbins 
97215 


